
 
 
 

 
March 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
  
MILK – Summer Term 2021  
 

If you would like your child to have milk next term the cost will be £19.80. If you have already paid for milk for 
the Spring Term you will only need to pay £8.10 for your child’s milk as we will carry forward the payment made 
for the period the school was closed. 
 

Children who receive Pupil Premium funding are eligible to have milk free of charge - if this is the case please 
still complete this Milk Form. If your circumstances have changed and you are receiving benefits, your child may 
be eligible for Pupil Premium funding – please ask for a form at the school office. This term all Reception 
parents will need to pay for milk unless your child is eligible for Pupil Premium funding. 
 

Payment Type  Due to Covid restrictions we are not able to accept cash or cheque payments at present. 
Payments can be made at www.schoolgateway.com or via the app on your 
smartphone/tablet. Once you return the form we will add your child’s name to the app so 
you can pay for their milk. 

Debit or Credit 
Card only 

 

The closing date for requesting milk is Monday 22nd March 2021. All forms must be returned to the office by 
this date. Late orders cannot be processed as we have to place the school order in advance. 
 

If we do not receive a form then we cannot place an order. 
 

Please note that we are required to inform you that school milk is being provided at reduced prices as a result 
of an EU subsidy and that milk is good for you. We are not able to issue refunds in the event that children are 
absent from school. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs N. Selby 
Co Head teacher 
 
 

To: School Office, 
 
I/We would like…………………………………….……..    to have school milk.         CLASS: ………………………….                             
                           (Name of child) 
 
I would like to pay via School Gateway  
 (the payment will be added by the office when the form is returned)                     
 
My child is eligible for free milk (Pupil Premium)       
 
 
Signed ………………………………………..…………………….     Date……………….. 
               (Parent/Guardian)  
 

                WWaattffoorrdd  FFiieelldd  SScchhooooll  
                IInnffaanntt  &&  NNuurrsseerryy_____________________________________ 

______________________ 

Watford Field School  
Infant and Nursery                                                
Neal Street, Watford, WD18 0WF 

    
   Telephone: 01923 227306 

e-mail: admin@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk 
website: www.fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk 
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